
From: Bev Walters [bevw@bigpond.com]
Sent: Friday, 5 May 2000 9:46 AM
To: laca.reps@aph.gov.au
Subject: Submission for Privacy Bill Tabled on 12 April 2000
I am concerned that the above bill is a soft touch not a light touch.

Data mining is an invasion on privacy.  Individuals' privacy is not the business of Government
unless permission of each individual is obtained.

Australia is a democracy and as such is governed by the people.  Why is this bill slipping through
Parliament with such haste?

I charge this Government to more accountability and transparency to the Australian public.

Beverley Walters
PO Box 1130
Tewantin QLD 4565


